






Good evening Louisville families,

This is Superintendent Michele Shaffer. Can you believe it’s back-to-school time 
already? There is nothing better than seeing students and staff fill our hallways and 
classrooms. This is sure to be a great year as we continue to empower students and 
engage our community to create endless possibilities.

I just wanted to remind you that our PreK-8 Meet the Teacher nights begin this week. 
We design these evenings to help make the first day of school less stressful. These 
dates and times– along with any and all back-to-school information, can be found on 
our website and social media channels.

As we head back to school, we’d love for you to consider volunteering in our 
buildings or on our Good Morning Crew. One of our top priorities is to create a 
positive, welcoming school culture, and we believe you can help make this possible! 
If you are interested in volunteering at Louisville Elementary or North Nim 
Elementary, please contact the school’s office. If you’re interested in being a part of 
our Good Morning Crew, which asks volunteers to be a friendly face as students 
arrive on school days for approximately 20-30 minutes during morning arrival (at any 
building), please call the administration office at 330-875-1666.

We are excited to kick off another school year and can’t wait to see everyone at our 
back-to-school events! Enjoy the last few days of summer. We’ll see you soon!

Michele Shaffer
Superintendent
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